
PUBLIC NOTICE - NOTICE OF INVITING BIDS 
 
The Coastside Fire Protection District is accepting sealed bids for the purpose of performing the 
Annual Weed Abatement of the Coastside Fire Protection District. 
 
Weed abatement shall be accomplished by mowing of weeds and grass to a height of not greater 
than 4 inches on designated parcels during the months of May and June.  Please contact the Fire 
District if additional information is needed. 
 
Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Fire Chief of the Coastside Fire Protection 
District, 1191 Main Street, Half Moon Bay, CA 94019, until 5:00 p.m., Friday, April 6, 2018.  
Bids will be opened Monday, April 9 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Bidders should provide a second year quote as the contract may be extended an additional year at 
the discretion of the Board of Directors. 
 
The Coastside Fire Protection District reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any 
informality or technical defects as the Fire District may require. 
 
Paul Cole, Assistant Fire Chief 
Coastside Fire Protection District 
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